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From: Arne Petersen
To: Ford, John; Lazar, Steve; humcofair@frontiernet.net
Subject: Ethical participation?
Date: Thursday, April 07, 2022 9:14:58 PM

Mr. Lazar,
It’s my understanding that you are somewhat of a motorsport enthusiast? That’s enough to
revoke the permit outright. That is a little bit of a conflict of interest.  
- Arne R.W. Petersen
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